
Morning Steve 

Thanks for response 

I have had a chat with them and they would like to investigate having a sign that says Butchers? 

Its just that no one knows its there if walking along the high street.  It is a traditional Butchers 
that has been there for over 100 years 

Let me know how the process works and I will try and help them 

xxxxx 

 

From: Steve Jarvis <Steve.Jarvis@hertfordshire.gov.uk>  
 

Official signs (those on the highway) are quite restricted and are not allowed for “commercial” 
purposes. They certainly wouldn’t be allowed one that said “Crumps”, although they might be 
allowed one that said “Butchers Shop”. 

 

Regards, 

Steve Jarvis 

County Councillor for Royston West and Rural 

 

 

From:   Clerk Ashwell.gov.uk 

Hi xxxxx 

Permanent signage comes under Herts County Council and they would need to contact Steve 
Jarvis Steve.Jarvis@hertfordshire.gov.uk 

However Days Bakers put a sandwich board onto the pavement and need no permission to do 
so.  Crumps can try the sandwich board method if they wish or speak with Steve regarding a 
permanent sign. 

Sally Roberts 

Clerk 
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